Open Session Page 1 May 27,2020

MONMOUTH-ROSEVILLE C.U.S.D. #238

MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC HEARING ON REBUILD ILLINOIS FAST-TRACK
INFRASTRUCTURE GRANT (RIFTPI) PROJECT HELD ON WEDNESDAY, MAY 27,
2020

Call to Order/Roll Call

The Monmouth-Roseville C.U.S.D. #238 Board of Education held a public hearing on
Wednesday, May 27, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. via teleconference hosted in the Superintendent’s office
at the District Office, 105 North E Street, Monmouth, IL. The roll was read and the following
Members responded: Killey, Trego, Sells, Brooks, Bratcher, and Watson (6). Roll call #1.

Presentation of Certificate of Publication of Notice of Public hearing
Superintendent presented the Board with the Certificate of Publication for the hearing.

Acceptance of Testimony of from Educators and Parents
None were submitted to the District Office.

Seeing no other business President Killey closed the hearing at 7:02 p.m.

j AP (»Aj{ 6/)e) 2o

Kevin Killey, Preside17{

[ Dl —

Kﬁ‘leells, Secretary




